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Governor Haley, 

As a Christian and conservative American citizen, I urge you to stand with the majority of 
Americans on the front lines of religious liberty by supporting Senator Mike Lee (S. 1598) and 
Representative Labrador's (H.R. 2802) First Amendment Defense Act. 

The decision of the Supreme Court of the United States to &quot;redefine marriage&quot; is in 
direct conflict with our Constitution and the First Amendment which protects &quot;freedom OF 
religion&quot; not freedom FROM  religion. 

For people of Faith, their ruling on Friday hasn't changed our course -- it only makes it more 
urgent. Nowhere in the realm of common sense, or under the rule of &quot;natural law&quot; as 
designed by our Creator, is there allowance for redefining marriage as being between two people 
of the same sex. Forcing this agenda as Law of the Land is NOT following the dictates of the US 
Constitution.

The role of the Supreme Court is to INTERPRET the Law. Congress is to MAKE laws. Mr. 
President, the Executive Branch of our government is also to be limited in its powers. President 
Obama, you also have greatly overstepped your legal responsibilities as president by usurping 
and by-passing Congress in pursuit of your own agendas. History will reveal much of the roll you 
have played to &quot;fundamentally change America&quot; as a blight upon our nation, which 
violates our Constitution and the very foundation upon which our country was established. 

I pray our congressional leaders will stand against this so-called Marriage Law that has been 
established by the Supreme Court and championed by our President.  Evelyn Johnsey


